
Sent: 23/07/2023 10:56:25 AM
Subject: Application DA 2023/0376 Lot 7327 DP 1164236 400 Barrenjoey Road Bilgola Beach

Applica�on DA 2023/0376
Lot 7327 DP 1164236 400 Barrenjoey Road Bilgola Beach
Dear Mr Pa�alis
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the submission to change the classifica�on of the Bilgola Beach Kiosk to Café in
Proposed DA 2023/0376. We understand that this DA has been re-adver�sed.
We do not want to change the classifica�on of Kiosk to Cafe. We do not want to change the intensifica�on of use. This
statement matches Northern Beaches Council's Bilgola Beach Plan of Management that states that a Restaurant is a
Prohibited Use.
We acknowledge that you state that the new DA lease condi�ons for the Bilgola Beach Kiosk will not change from the previous
2007 DA condi�ons. We request operators of the Bilgola Beach Kiosk give considera�on, with respect to commercial collec�on
of their rubbish and deliveries of supplies, to occur within reasonable hours to minimise noise impact on neighbouring
proper�es.

Kind regards
D Malle� & G Sloan
19 Bilgola Avenue, Bilgola Beach


